
Subject: Response to letter from Douglas Coupland re Arts.
Date: Sat, 16 Mar 2002 21:02:56 -0800

From: Ernie Crist <CristE@dnv.org>
To: Nathalie Valdes <ValdesN@dnv.org>
CC: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>,

Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>

Dear Mr. Coupland:

Subject: Your letter re Art Gallery. 

There are of course several places where such exhibition are taking place
quite regularly albeit on a small scale. As for your idea of a proper Art
Gallery, I certainly concur with you that this would be a big plus for the
North Shore. 

There are many people in the North Shore Arts Community who not only agree
with you but who are active in attempting to turn dreams such as yours into
reality. They are mainly members of the existing North Shore Arts Commission
and the North Shore Arts Council. You might wish to get in touch with them
and with their help pursue your great  dream further. Every worthwhile
venture  was the result,  first of a dream and then hard work. 

Sincerely Yours, 

Ernie Crist,

cc.  North Shore Arts Commission, 
       North Shore Arts Council
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